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             October 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
October 10th is World Mental Health Day. As a college we are holding a fundraising #helloyellow 
day to raise awareness (and funds) for the charity Young Minds. This is a great opportunity to 
remind our young people that ‘they are not alone’ as well as to support a charity that is close 
to our hearts. 
 
As with our successful ‘Wear it Pink Day’, we will be asking pupils for a minimum donation of 50p 
to accessorise their school uniform with anything yellow.  Examples of this include:  
 
 Yellow hats/baseball caps (these will have to be removed during lessons) 
 Yellow wigs 
 Yellow jewellery (eg. necklaces) 
 Yellow badges 
 Yellow socks/tights/leg warmers 
 Yellow belts 
 Yellow ties 
 Yellow jumpers/t-shirt (must be over school uniform, not instead of) 
  
Dyed yellow hair and makeup will not be allowed. 
 
The college day will operate as normal with regards to lessons. Our usual high standards and 
expectations of pupils and their behaviour will remain so that it can be an enjoyable day for all. 
We would like as many participants as possible but please do not feel it is compulsory. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support for this day. If you have any questions or queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at College. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms Sharp 
Head of Pasteur House 
English Faculty 
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